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APEX SUNRISE ROTARY CLUB ENDS 2020 WITH  

DONATIONS TO COMMUNITY ORGANIZATIONS 

The Apex Sunrise Rotary Club ended the year of 2020 by making donations total-

ing $7,500 to organizations that provide help and services to the Apex Communi-

ty.  With the 2020 COVID-19 related cancellation of our two signature events, the 

Bone Suckin’ Sauce Peak City Pigfest and the Triangle Oktoberfest, the club 

faced the challenge of creating a new event to raise funds.  Thanks to the inaugu-

ral Flags for Heroes event in November, the club was able to raise sufficient 

funds to make significant donations. Over the last few weeks checks were pre-

sented to the US Veterans Corps ($3,000), Western Wake Crisis Ministry ($2,000) 

and the Kraft Family YMCA ($2,500).  The Apex Sunrise Rotary Club is proud to 

be able to provide support to the local community.  

Apex Sunrise Foundation Chair 

Lisa Higginbotham presents a 

$3000 check to the US Veterans 

Corps. 

Apex Sunrise Rotary President 

Steve Purucker presents a $2000 

check to Western Wake Crisis 

Ministry.  

Apex Sunrise Rotary President 

Steve Purucker presents a $2500 

check to  the Kraft Family 

YMCA. 


